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WHAT'S IN A THEME ESPECIALLY 
A GREEN THEME?

Well, the students in Mrs. McGill’s 4th grade English Language Arts class found out

this past month when they designed a gingerbread project for the 27th Annual

Gingerbread Wonderland and Craft Show at Frelinghuysen Arboretum.   While

incorporating their own study about the importance of theme in literature, they

worked collaboratively to develop a gingerbread creation that met the criteria of the

required green theme, namely an entry that told a story about plants, the

environment, or the natural world.  All students contributed to the project, each

adding their own special touch to different parts of the finished product.  In

addition, some 6th graders anonymously acted like "elves" to help out when

needed. 

 

For all interested parties, this 4th grade Gingerbread project  will be on display at

the Arboretum from November 30th through December 9th. 

 


